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NOTICE 

The Royal Society of Chemistry is again organising 
a Workshop in Liquid Scintillation Counting from Monday 
15th July to Friday 19th July. 

The Workshop will be residential at Loughborough 
University of Technology, and will include lectures, 
practical work and discussion periods. 

The fee for the course will be E325 and includes 
accommodation in the University together with all meals. 

Application forms are available from Dr. P. Warwick 
or Dr. J.R. Thornback and should be returned by 30th 
April 1985. 

1258 


